
April 9, 2020 

Dear Sheep Creek Neighbors, 
 

Sheep Creek Board of Directors has been advised by the Public Health Directors and Emergency 
Managers to ask you all to STAY AT HOME. 

 
Colorado Governor Polis has extended a state-wide lockdown through April with an extension expected 

until June 1. 
 

"This is not a vacation; it’s a pandemic. Stay home unless absolutely necessary. There are still an 

alarming number of people traveling to our mountain and rural communities, putting themselves 
and others at risk. Whether you’re a second homeowner or weekend warrior, please STAY HOME.” 

     Colorado Governor, Jared Polis 
 

Colorado counties and our neighboring Conejos communities are requesting that seasonal homeowners 

and visitors wait before coming up. 
 

Recreation areas are being closed. If you get sick here, hospital beds in Alamosa are extremely limited. 
We are asking that you please STAY HOME.  
 

For current information, visit slvemergency.org. This is an important website that is updated daily. 
 

We will continue to give you updates and revised recommendations as we receive them. 
 
Be safe! 

 
Sincerely,  

Sheep Creek Board of Directors 
Clint Crowe, James Eanes, Neal Lummus, Leah Thomas, Vicki Bader, Michael Hardin, Bob Newcomer 

 

http://slvemergency.org/

